
 

 

 

YOUR BULK SERVICE HAS CHANGED 
Dear Owner/ Resident 

Glasgow City Council now operates a limited by-request-only service for bulk 
uplifts. This means the council will NO LONGER be collecting bulky waste from designated 

pick-up points on 'bulk day'. 

Residents can request a bulk uplift for a maximum of 10 items on MyGlasgow App or by 
using the online request form on our website.  

Please only present your bulk waste on the day before your Collection Date.  

Items must be placed within the grounds of your property (e.g. a backcourt or garden) and 
ensure it does not obstruct bins or common pathways. Leaving items on the street or in a 
back lane will be regarded as fly-tipping and the people responsible will be open to 
enforcement action. 

For more information and to get a new bulk poster for your close, please contact our 
website: www.glasgow.gov.uk/bulkywaste 

RATHER THAN FLYTIP, we would encourage residents to: 

a)  Use local Council Household Waste Recycling Centres -  www.glasgow.gov.uk/hwrc 
b)  Donate items to charity using Zero Waste Scotland's “National Re-use Tool”: 

https://wasteless.zerowastescotland.org.uk/articles/reuse-tool 
c) Contact & donate to local charities –refer to Whiteinch Community Council website 

for list of local charities and contact numbers who uplift -http://www.community-
council.org.uk/whiteinch/ 

KEEP OUR STREETS CLEAN - HELP STOP FLYTIPPING WITHIN YOUR COMMUNITY 

We are asking local residents to report flytipping and fly tippers. Have you observed 

someone dumping their waste on the street? Have you got vehicle registration details? Let 
us know by using the MyGlasgow APP & report an incident via our online contact form at 
https://www.glasgow.gov.uk/reportpublichealth. This can be done anonymously. 

Public Health investigates fly-tipping in order to identify those responsible. Fixed Penalty 
Notices of £200 may be issued for illegally dumping rubbish or bulky waste.  Leaving waste 
on our streets encourages vermin into urban areas which is a health hazard. 

We would like to thank you for your support in this matter   


